
Pipes for Praise Update 

At the Annual Meeting in February 2024, the Council had agreed to increase our goal to 
$390,000 to cover some unexpected expenses and to have a contingency fund. As of the 
end of April, we have raised $382,249! Not too much further to go. 

The renovations on the sanctuary were completed so that we were able to worship at 
Easter! It is exciting to see the changes: improved lighting, no soffits to block the view or 
muffle the sound, an altar platform so it is more open and welcoming, and pews rearranged 
so that those with wheelchairs may be accommodated in a more welcoming fashion. 

The installation of the organ itself has been pushed back to August or September as Foley 
Baker is working on the organ for the National Cathedral in Washington, DC. In August, our 
Special Offering will be for the organ and any monies that are collected that are not needed 
for the installation, will be put towards funding concerts and other musical endeavors at St. 
Peter’s. Here’s a photo of our newly renovated sanctuary at Easter.  

 


